NORTHWEST PRODUCTION CORPORATION
Post Office Box 990
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

October 2, 1975

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your
letter of October 1, 1975, in regard to the
Blanco 30~12 #1, Section 4, T-30-N, R-12-W.

We are proceeding to review the well and will
take action to comply with the State 0il
Commission rules and orders.

Yours truly,
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L. 0. Van Ryan' ,f
Chief Division Drilling Engineer
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